From: Diane Silverthorne [ NI

Sent: 27 February 2021 09:00

To: Hope, Obote; Planning

Cc: Christine Hereward

Subject: RE: Objections to Planning Application 2020/5906/P - still incomplete
Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

[EXTERNAL EMATL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password cte. Pleasc note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Obote Hope

Apologies for bringing this to your attention again — but the complete letter has still not been logged. Only page 1 of

my 4-page letter is available on the site.
Could you kindly ensure that the complete letter is posted to the site.
Thank you for your help in this matter.

Kind regards
Diane Silverthorne

Diane V. Silverthorne PhD
Art and Cultural Historian
ART MATTERS

From: Hope, Obote <Obote.Hope@camden.gov.uk>
Sent: 24 February 2021 12:37

To: Diane Silverthorne || - i g <Planning@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: FW: Objections to Planning Application 2020/5906/P - incomplete?
Importance: High

Good Afternoon,

Please can you log the attached objection.
Kind Regards,

Obote Hope

Planner

Regeneration and Planning

Supporting Communities
Culture and Environment



London Borough of Camden

2nd Floor
5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

Telephone: 020 7974 2555
Web: camden.gov.uk

flin]E]

Please consider the environment before printing this email.
The majority of Council staff are now working at home through remote, secure access to our systems.

Where possible please now communicate with us by telephone or email. We have limited staff in our
offices to deal with post, but as most staff are homeworking due to the current situation with COVID-19,
electronic communications will mean we can respond quickly.

From: Diane Silverthorne <diane@vandenburg.co.uk>

Sent: 23 February 2021 15:31

To: Hope, Obote <Obote.Hope@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Christine Hereward <ch@hereward-solicitors.com>; Little, Tom <Tom.Little@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Objections to Planning Application 2020/5906/P - incomplete?

Importance: High

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Obote Hope
| have just checked the planning application documents site.

It appears that only page 1 (of four pages) of my letter dated 21% February has been posted (together with the land
registry plan).

Could you please kindly ensure that the complete letter is made available.
| am attaching it again.
Thank you.

Kind regards,

Diane V. Silverthorne PhD
Art and Cultural Historian
ART MATTERS

Email: diane@vandenburg.co.uk
M:+44(0)77900 33658



From: Diane Silverthorne
Sent: 21 February 2021 21:42
To: obote.hope@camden.gov.uk

Cc: 'Christine Herewarq‘Tom.Little@camden.gov.uk‘ <Tom.Little@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Objections to Planning Application 2020/5906/P

Dear Obote Hope,

Please find attached my letter of objections to Planning Application 2020/5906/P re Garden Room, Flat 2, 68 Fellows
Road, for consideration.

Also attached is the relevant land registry document which is referred to in my letter. This shows the plot occupied
by my property, 22 Merton Rise {(which was redeveloped in 1995).

| will be sending photographs of my property, 22 Merton Rise, and Garden very shortly.
Best regards,

Dr Diane Silverthorne
22 Merton Rise London NW3 3EN

Diane V. Silverthorne PhD
Art and Cultural Historian
ART MATTERS

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected.
This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and
delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and
process the data we hold about you and residents.



